Editors’ notes

The changeover from yearbook to quarterly journal was a hectic time for
all concerned with Scandinavian Political Studies. Hopefully, the teething
problems are now over as we settle down to a routine with the new format.
But we would like to emphasize that the success of this routine depends in
the last resort upon the active cooperation of all Scandinavian political
scientists. As editors, we can of course commission articles for the jour-
nal, but this takes too much time in a journal context and in the long run is
not altogether satisfactory. We should therefore like to urge our collea-
gues to help us in the task of establishing the new journal and of advertising
the research milieu and activities within Scandinavia. We are interested
not only in manuscripts, but also in ideas that people may have for
improving the quality of the journal.
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